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Maths

We will be counting back
from a number using a
number track. We will then be
finding one more and one less

of a number
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In literacy will continue reading
‘The Lion Inside’.
how the problem is solved in the

We will discuss
Story and. Jim Field
whether the
characters

Rachel Bright

THE

INSIDE

behaved in a
nice or not

nice way?
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We will be learning about how a
seed is planted and how we can
take care of it. &
We will then

plant seeds in

Qr outside area.

Our Topic is: Where in the
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In art we will be
learning about the
Illustrator Eric Carle. We will start the

process of creating our own collaged art
work inspired by his work.
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In PE we are starting a new topic:
games. We will be developing our
throwing and keeping count of our
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scores.
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Please make sure you are listening to
your child read each night and
signing this in their diary.

If your child in Ditty, Red or Green
group, we have attached a list of red
words for you to practise at home.
These are words that cannot be

sounded out. Children need to just

Q)gnise these words. /




